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Message from Mr O’Shannessy 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and children 

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter holiday and have enjoyed your first week back at school. 

In the Gospel from the last three Sundays there has been a special word that 

Jesus uses when greets the people he meets. My challenge is for the children, 

carers and parents to identify the word. 

Children I would ask that you bring into school a picture or poster with the spe-

cial word. There will be a surprise for anyone who brings in a poster. 

Please remember we will have a very special visitor is coming to our school 

on Wednesday 24
th
 April. Bishop John Sherrington will be visiting the schools 

from 10:00am – 12:00pm. The singing I heard this week has been fantastic 

and I am sure he will be very impressed.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and as long as you do not support Manchester United I would ask for 

you all to ask for a miracle and cheer for Coventry City in the FA Cup semi-final! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Peace be with you. 

Mr O’Shannessy 

 

Thank You 

The Little Recyclers Collection this week raised 

£90.75! Thank you to everyone who was able to 

drop off items. 

 
Reminder that The Friends’ Spring Raffle is now live! 
There are some great prizes up for grabs and all pro-

ceeds from the tickets will help raise funds for our 
school. 

The Quiz Night is always a highlight of The Friends' 
social calendar and promises to be a great night out. 

All welcome.  

Concessions available, please get in touch with     
The Friends' friends.spsg@gmail.com 

mailto:friends.spsg@gmail.com
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Year 2 have really enjoyed starting their new topic on 

the Stone Age. They did ‘cave paintings’ to add to our 

new display.  

Year R / 1 enjoyed a lovely walk to Crouch End to look at the local buildings 

and human and physical features.  

This week in science, Year 3 have been looking at the 

bones in our bodies. We put together the different 

bones to make a skeleton. We then labelled the bones. 

We were surprised to find out that we have 206 bones 

to form our skeleton.  

In celebration of World Art Day, Year 5 enjoyed an afternoon of Aboriginal Pointillism. 

We will update you with our finished pieces shortly. 



 

 

 

 

This week’s Birthdays (including Easter break) 

Ethan (Y2), Arianna (Y3), Tomas (Y4), Ava (Y4), Aarya (Y5),  Donovan (Y6), Dylan 

(Y4), Scarlett (Y6), Nolan (Y4), Adam (Y6), Matthias (Y5) & Jack (Y5) 

Wishing our birthday children a very Happy Birthday! 
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Fri 19th April: Parents & Carers Night Out. The King’s Head. Crouch End from 7.30pm 

Tue 23rd April: Themed Lunch - St George’s Day  

Wed 24th April: Bishop John Sherrington visiting 

Fri 25th April: Whole Assembly at STG 2.45pm. All Welcome 

Mon 29th April: Class Photos 

Mon 29th April: YR/1 Parents afternoon. More information to follow. 

Wed 1st May: Y5 attending Haringey Singing Festival at Holy Innocents Church N8.  

Mon 6th May: Bank Holiday. School Closed. 

 

Gold Awards 

Year R / 1 -  Whole Class 

Year 2 - Gael & Martin 

Year 3 -  Jacob & Arianna 

Year 4 - Lili & Nylah 

Year 5 - Casey & Lily 

Year 6 -  Aoife & Oliver 

School Attendance 

Whole School Attendance   

Congratulations to Year 5 for achieving first place with 95.8 % attendance  

Well done to Year 4 who came second with 95.7% 


